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On October 7 in Moscow, UPF and NGO partners held a diplomatic reception at the President Hotel
where True Parents stayed in 1990 when visiting USSR.

Heads of Diplomatic Missions of Nigeria, Salvador and Mauritius addressed the gathering.

The meeting was attended by a Mr. Omarov the Russian MP, guests from the Federal Government and
academia.

Interesting: The meeting was on the day of Vladimir Putin's birthday and a friendly firm provided the
cake featuring the Russian President's portrait (I got a brain piece!).

Alex Carlin the Guinness Book famous singer offered a song about Russia-USA friendship.
The reception included a classical fashion show and an exhibition of portraits.
On the day, another good partner of UPF was entitled the Ambassador for Peace.
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